Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in community’

Marcy Samuel Announces Retirement

Marcy Samuel, Director of Program Operations for the Franklin County
Board of Developmental Disabilities, has announced her retirement
effective in March, 2019. According to Jed Morison,
Superintendent/CEO "Marcy has done wonderful work for us the
past 15 years and the field for over 45 years. She is an outstanding
administrator, advocate and friend to so many and will be missed."
More will be written about Marcy and her career in the January issue of
'Dateline’. Plans for the future are to analyze Marcy's responsibilities,
existing staff roles and the FCBDD overall table of organization before
deciding on future plans for filling Marcy's duties.
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